
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

June 10, 1996 

 

To:  Whelan File 

 

From:  T. Jeremy Gunn 

 

Subject: Conditions on photocopying 

 

I received a letter from Amy Rodgers, dated June 7, 1996, wherein she authorized the Review Board 

to make one and only one copy of the Whelan records and where she stated that the copies not be 

shown to the public without Mr. Whelan’s authorization. 

 

She did not express those conditions to me during our initial conversation when we made the 

agreement that we would make a copy and promptly deliver the original to her.  I never agreed to 

those conditions. 

 


